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Craig, Sondra

From: Pederson, Joseph
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 9:15 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Riverfest Insurance Certificate
Attachments: Lake Superior - City of Lacrosse.pdf; Lake Superior - La Crosse County Agricultural Society, 

Inc..pdf

Good morning Sondra! I was sent the Riverfest Helicopter Rides insurance information that renews on July 1 
automatically.  I see there is no BPW on the calendar for the next couple weeks, is that true? 
 
Thanks! 
 

 

Joe Pederson 
Police Parking Utility Coordinator 

La Crosse Police Department 

400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, WI 54601 
Phone: 608-789-4908 
Cell: 608-317-3886   
www.cityoflacrosse.org/police 
 
 

 

Confidential and Protected: 
The information contained in this email message may be confidential and protected from disclosure. This email is intended solely for the recipient to whom it is addressed. 
Any review, transmission, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the sender at 
pedersonj@cityoflacrosse.org and delete the material from any computer and/or server. 

 

From: byersonsps@aol.com <byersonsps@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 9:07 AM 
To: Pederson, Joseph <pedersonj@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Cc: Mike Schieber <mschieber@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fw: Riverfest Insurance Certificate 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Joseph, 
 
Per our conversation, here is the  
Insurance Certificate for the Helicopter rides for Riverfest . 
 
R/ 
Marion 
 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Candace Turk <cturk@heli-co.com> 
To: byersonsps <byersonsps@aol.com> 
Cc: Katelyn Marunich <kmarunich@heli-co.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 02:19:43 PM CDT 
Subject: Riverfest Insurance Certificate 

 

Marion – 
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Our insurance policy is currently in renewal with our broker and the same insurance will be renewed on July 1st, 2024.  

  

As soon as we have the new COI I will send it over to you.  

  

If the city would like direct information from our broker about insurance renewal dates I am more then happy to put them in 
contact with our insurance broker.  

  

I have reached out to our broker to see how quickly we can get the COI done once it is renewed.  

  

  

Candace Turk | Chief Financial Officer 

  Duluth: 218-461-2857|New Orleans: 504-291-8999 

   

  


